

ALSS Social Council Minutes
 Date of Meeting: November 7, 2017

Social Council Member	Present?
Martin Lay	X
Kendal Allemekinders	X
Mikhail Ilinets	
Charlotte Baigent	
Chelsea Young	
Kate Braaten	X
Mimi Marani	
Ed Chen	
Alex Tatti	X
Emma Hobbs	X
Dylan Corbett	X
Peter Horemans	X
Julianna Ivanny	X
Sean Xu	X
Jen Nguyen	X
Shawn Quan	X

Agenda

Agenda Point	Additional Notes
Movember	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Alex needs to make a new facebook group because it was made private
Foosball	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Dylan gave the gift card to Nick and Kris Will wait until next semester to do another tournament
Lawson Lundell Social	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Cleanup was done well We need to make sure that no one not on social council comes into the forum before 4pm If we borrow stuff from reception, make sure we return it before they close at 4:30pm NOTE: someone in Scow had their winter coat taken from the forum; it was left on the side with car keys in it, car keys were taken to reception, but her coat was gone → we need to make a note that people should not be leaving items in the forum (put them in your locker)
NRF Social	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> FaceBook page is up, pop-a-shots are ordered (Mikhail just waiting for AMS to sign contract); NRF has the invoice Still need to pick up beer and wine, and find bartenders
Narwall Lunch	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Sean has been put in contact with Emily
Gowling Social	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Dylan has been connected with Stacey and Max
Semi Formal	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Venue has been booked (False Creek) and fits 200 people Want to go to the space at some point to see what to do for decorations (set up a decorating committee) Venue was \$2000 Martin applied for the liquor license Will divide social council into various committees to coordinate decorating, the bar, etc.

	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Decorating committee: Emma, Kate, Sean• Bar / food: Peter, Juliana, Alex• DJ / lighting / sound: Dylan (Joey said he would DJ)• After party committee: BSL could be an easy after-party: Jen
Med/Law Mixer	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Peter contacted them, and they seemed on board for something in February; will look into a date